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Friday 14th February 2020,

Dear Parents/Carers,

This year’s British Science Week takes place from 6th-15th March and Cavalry Primary will be 
getting involved.  Throughout the week the children will take part in exciting Science 
lessons, practical investigations and will have the opportunity to take part in whole school 
competitions.  

We will also be joined by some very exciting visitors.  

Reception - Year 3 children will be visited by ZooLab Uk, who will provide fun and 
educational workshops with a chance for the children to handle a variety of Rainforest 
animals.    https://www.zoolabuk.com/primary

Year 4 – 6 children will be getting an exciting visit from Dr Jo Science Solutions.  Dr Jo will 
carry out a variety of practical, interactive workshops linked to the Science Week theme of 
Our Diverse Planet.  https://drjosciencesolutions.co.uk/

To cover the cost of these amazing visits, we are asking the children for a donation of £2.  
This payment can be made via your Parent Pay account.
If your child receives Pupil Premium funding, their cost will be covered.  

 The 1988 Education Act requires schools to ask for a voluntary contribution. All children will 
be treated equally regardless of whether a contribution has been made. However, in the 
exceptional circumstances of insufficient contributions being made, the school reserves the 
right to cancel the visit and refund any contributions already made.

We are sure the children will have a wonderful time, learning about different animals and 
getting hands-on with science!

Yours Sincerely,
Mrs Southby




